Hello Clara Hughes Community,

Happy New Year and all the best for 2021! We hope you have had a great break and we are
excited to have everyone back!

Your child's teacher will be connecting with you this afternoon to let you know the schedule for
Virtual Learning this week starting tomorrow January 5, 2021. If you have questions please do
not hesitate to ask your child's teacher.

Just a reminder that if you would like to move your child to DDSB@home our Virtual School,
that the deadline to join the waitlist is tomorrow, Tuesday January 5, 2021.

Your Admin Team,

Sharon Knights and David Budd



